
 

 
 
 

Dear FEMTEC Secretary, 
 

I thank your email with the sad news about Prof Solimene's   
I ask you please to spread among the FEMTEC Community the attached Condolence 
Message from the Portuguese Society of Medical Hydrology and Climatology and also 
from myself 

Best wishes 

Pedro Cantista 

President of the Portuguese Society of Medical Hydrology and Climatology 

Past President of ISMH 

 


